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December 18, 2015

Mr. K. Simonsen
Associate Secretary
Public Utilities Board
400-330 Portage Avenue
Winnipeg, Manitoba
R3C 0C4

Dear Mr. Simonsen:

RE: MANITOBA HYDRO’s COST OF SERVICE METHODOLOGY REVIEW

Manitoba Hydro is in receipt of the letter dated December 8, 2015 from the Public Utilities
Board (“PUB”). In accordance with the PUB’s request, Manitoba Hydro is providing the Cost
of Service Study (“COSS”) information representing Manitoba Hydro’s evidence as filed in
previous Cost of Service proceedings.

With respect to the draft reports, Manitoba Hydro is not in a position to file the draft reports
as they are not Manitoba Hydro documents. Manitoba Hydro has however filed the Final
Report from Christensen Associates and Manitoba Hydro’s response to Christensen
Associates Recommendation with its submission of December 4, 2015.

With respect to the evidence submitted by Intervenors during the 2006 COSS Review,
Intervenor Evidence was not submitted nor has it ever been adopted by the Corporation.
Manitoba Hydro is not in a position to speak to this evidence and therefore suggests that
Intervenors may be requested to file their respective evidence from the 2006 COSS Review
during the review process to be established by the PUB.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact the writer at 204-360-3633.

Yours truly,

MANITOBA HYDRO LAW DEPARTMENT

Per:

4( ODETTE FERNANDES

Barrister and Solicitor

End.


